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May 19, 2020 

 

Premium credits:  more details on the process 

 
On April 17, we let you know that non-refund Clients will receive a credit for the April 

premium and that this credit will be applied on the June invoice. The credit represents 50% 

of the dental premium and 8.5% of the Extended Health Care (EHC) premium.  

 

We are happy to confirm that non-refund Clients will also receive a credit for the month 

of May. The credit will again represent 50% of the dental premium and 8.5% of the 

Extended Health Care (EHC) premium. The credit for the month of May will be applied on 

the July invoice.  

 

If you’re eligible for premium credits, our FAQ has more details on how they’re calculated 

and applied.  

 

We hope that these premium credits provide you with some relief during this time.  

 

Questions? 

Please contact your Sun Life Group Benefits representative. 

https://www.sunlife.ca/static/canada/Sponsor/About%20Group%20Benefits/Focus%20Update/2020/961/961_Focus.pdf
https://www.sunlife.ca/static/canada/Sponsor/About%20Group%20Benefits/Focus%20Update/2020/976/Sponsor%20FAQ_Premium%20Credits_Apr&May_ENG.pdf

